
This is a note about the MWAQC TAC meeting tomorrow and the pending 
inclement weather. 
 
Unless COG offices are closed, we plan to hold the TAC meeting tomorrow 
morning at 10am in the Training Center. 
 
I will update my voicemail (202) 962-3238 by 730am Friday am with an indication 
of whether our offices are closed. 
 
If our offices are closed, the meeting will be rescheduled to a later date. 
 
If our offices are open, the meeting will be held as scheduled. 
 
However, we are offering you the opportunity of calling in to the meeting if you’d 
prefer to stay off the roads.  Please email me at jking@mwcog.org or call 202-
962-3200 to receive the call in number and passcode. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Jeff 
 


